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December 21, 2020 

 
Allyson Williams 
Supervisor, Extended Producer Responsibility Unit 
California Department of Resources Recycling and Recovery (CalRecycle) 
1001 I Street  
Sacramento, CA  95812-4025 
 
RE: Mattress Recycling Council CA, LLC Program Plan Amendments 
 
Dear Ms. Williams: 

The Mattress Recycling Council Inc. (MRC Inc.) submitted a program plan to 
CalRecycle on November 30, 2015. CalRecycle approved the plan on January 29, 
2016. CalRecycle initially designated MRC Inc. as the mattress recycling organization 
(MRO) under SB 254.  MRC Inc. created the Mattress Recycling Council CA, LLC (MRC) 
in 2017 and transferred its responsibilities related to administering the program to MRC.  
As a result of that change, CalRecycle designated MRC as the MRO.      

Since launching the California program, MRC has recycled over six million mattresses 
and box springs from across the state. In addition, CalRecycle data show that over 80% 
of the state’s discarded mattresses are being diverted from landfills.  

Public Resources Code Section 42987.1.5(a) requires that during calendar year 2020 
MRC review the existing program plan determine whether amendments are necessary. 
MRC has completed its review and has determined that certain amendments will be 
necessary to reflect new statutory requirements set by AB 187. We have begun the 
process of updating the plan and will submit an amended plan in 2021 for CalRecycle’s 
approval. 

Please contact me should you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 

 

Mike O’Donnell 
MRC Managing Director 


